
 

 

President’s Message by Elise Larsen  UVQG President Inside this issue: 

UVQG Board Members 2 

Calendar and Notes 2 

UVQG at a glance 2 

UVQG Mission Statement 2 

Lost and Found 2 

August Birthdays 2 

UVQG Board Members 3 

August Guild Meeting 4 

Library News 5 

November Retreat 5 

Gift Ideas to Make 5 

July Fair Photos 6-7 

Springville Winners 

 

8 

Springville Show Recap 9 

Springville Show Photos 9-11 

UVQG 2019 Challenge 11 

Classifieds 11 

Classifieds 15 

August 2019 

Utah Valley Quilt Guild 

    www.uvqg.org 

Volume  XXXVI, No. 8 

PATCHWORDS 

Dear Utah Valley Quilt Guild, 
Thank you to everyone who helped with the July Fair and for your 
attendance. It was a great fair with excellent free classes, yard 
sale, silent auction, vendors, bake sale, food trucks, and a beauti-
ful quilt display from Helen Butler. Everyone worked so hard to 
make our fair spectacular and it really was. We especially want to 
thank Lisa Dunn and her committee who spent many hours plan-
ning and working to have a successful fair. 
The July fair is our only fund raiser and I thought you would be 
interested in how we came out financially. 
Our Income: 
Vendor Booth Rentals: $540.00 
Bake Sale $412.31 
Sale of Booklets $231.50 
Garage Sale $1572.05 
Silent Auction $774.00 
We do have expenses with the July Fair but all of the receipts 
have not been turned in yet. We should be approximately at 
$2900.00 for profit for 2019. This amount is very similar to the 
amount of profit we had in 2018. 
Thank you to all who attended, bought, and supported the Utah 
Valley Quilt Guild. 
  
This month we have an amazing opportunity to visit the 
Springville Art Museum Quilt Show. Many of our guild members 
have entered quilts in this show and some have received awards. 
It is really inspiring to see all of the talent. The show runs from Ju-
ly 27 through September 21, 2019. Hours are Tuesday through 
Saturday 10:00 AM to 5:00 PM with Wednesday open 10:00 AM 
until 9:00 PM. The museum is closed Sunday and Monday. I have 
not seen a better show anywhere and it is well worth the time to 
see (admission is free!). 
  
Now is the time to be thinking about serving with RevaBeth on 
the 2020 board. It is really fun to work with such great ladies and 
join social experiences with learning about quilting. We have a 
wonderful guild and it is a treasure to belong to it. Let RevaBeth 
know what you can do to help out! 
Happy Sewing! 



 

 

Calendar & Notes  

UVQG AT-A-GLANCE: 
 

August 14, 2019   

Guild Meeting 

11:00 am- Board Meeting 

1:30 pm Guild Meeting 

 

 

Orem Senior Friendship Center 
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UVQG Mission Statement 

“The Utah Valley Quilt Guild was established in 

1982 to promote the Art of Quilting through educa-

tional and social means and to provide service.”   

* * * * * * *  

We are always striving to improve and make the 

guild the best it can be, so if you have any com-

ments or suggestions, please feel free to  

contact any member of the board 

 

Utah Valley Quilt Guild 

Website  *  Blog  *  Facebook Page 

Can’t get enough of Utah Valley Quilt Guild infor-

mation? You can find up-to-the-minute news on 

our website at www.uvqg.org, see more photos 

and details at our blog at uvqg.blogspot.com, or 

join in the conversation on our Facebook page at 

www.facebook.com/groups/uvqg.org/ 

  

• August 14 - Guild Meeting @ Orem Sen-
ior Center 

• Now through Sep 21 - Springville Muse-
um Quilt Show @ Springville MOA 

• Sep 12-14 - Garden of Quilts @ Thanksgiv-
ing Point 

• Sep 17- 21 - Utah Quilt Guild Quilt Fest  @ 
Davis Conference Center in Layton 

• Nov 6-9 Fall Retreat- @ Zermatt Resort 
in Midway 

LOST AND FOUND 

This thimble was dropped on the 

floor at the June guild meeting. It 

looks well used and loved so I'm 

sure someone is missing it.  They 

can message Maureen Tuttle  at 801-

592-1920.  
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Happy Birthday! 

Jodie Banks 

Jill Bowler 

Linda Boyer 

Laura Brown 

Mary Colemere 

Patty Hanks 

Rebecca Hansen 

Sally Higley 

Sue Jackson 

Elisa Larson 

AnnaRae McAllister 

Lana Osmun 

JanScott 

Judi Simon 

Diane Spencer 

Jacquelyn Thompson 

Sharon Wright 

Marilyn Yerkes 



 

 
2019 UVQG Board Members 

 President:   Elise Larsen    801-369-1318   elise.larsen@comcast.net 

 President Elect: RevaBeth Russell  801-489-5047 revabeth@gmail.com 

 Past President:  Brenda Sommers   801-836-9563   brenda@homerealty.com 

 Secretary:   Laura Brown    801-369-8767 l aurakayut@yahoo.com 

 Treasurer:   Annie Thayne    801-376-5530   thayne.annie@gmail.com 

 Programs:   Jacque Thompson   801-367-1061   jacquequilts@gmail.com 

                       Crystal North    801-830-1952   northeight@aol.com 

 Membership:   Jeanee Stewart   801-691-4103   one_genie@gmail.com 

 Historian/Blog: 

 Librarian:   Jodie Banks    801-225-4620   jodie56banks@gmail.com 

 Hospitality:   Lisa Johnson    951-235-6833   lkj.kelson@gmail.com 

              AnnaRae McAllister   801-376-9661   annaraemca@gmail.com 

 Website:   Caisa Hess    801-704-9010   caisa@comcast.net 

 Newsletter:   Kim McCloskey   801-319-5513   patchwordseditor@gmail.com 

          (or)       kim.mccloskey@mail.com 

           (not gmail ) 

 Newsletter Mailing:  Barb Murdock   435-671-0263   heberbarb@gmail.com 

 Facebook:   Lynette Rose    801-897-7355   doublerose2@msn.com 

       UQG Area Rep South:  JoAnne Hawks   801-971-6817   hawks.joanne@gmail.com 

 Show & Tell:   Charlene Lawrence   801-369-2601   charlene@blkdojos.com 

 Service Project:  Geralyn Powers   307-677-0363   powersgeralyn@gmail.com 

 Springville Show:  Maureen Tuttle   801-592-1920   queentut1@comcast.net 

                                  Mary Killpack    801-791-1844   marykillpack@gmail.com 

 Spring Retreat:  Wanda Sump   801-602-4065   sumpfamily@gmail.com 

 Fall Retreat Chair:  Barb Murdock   435-671-0263   heberbarb@gmail.com 

 Property Chair:  Lynette Rose    801-897-7355   doublerose2@msn.com 

               Louise Harrington   801-900-1716   jnlfamily@gmail.com 

 July Fair Chair:  Lisa Dunn    801-234-0202   lisabdunn@hotmail.com 

       UQG Festival Basket:  Lisa Johnson                 951-235-6833                lkj.kelson@gmail.com 
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**Important Note:   Midway Wool will be bringing a small cute kit for you to learn stitches. 

The cost will be $8.50. Please bring exact change if possible.  



 

 
Library News    

Books and Magazine Donations Needed      
 
The November book sale will be here before you know 
it. There are only two months left to donate books, 
August and October. If you have quilt books or magazines 
that you would like to donate, please bring them to our 
guild meeting on August 21st and leave then at the back 
of the room by the library table. I will not be there that 
day, but Elise will be bringing the donations home for me. 

New Members - June 

November Retreat

 

Just a reminder that we still have a few openings for the November retreat at the 
Zermatt.  Everyone who has registered, recently received a letter via email updating you 
on everything.  Please read and respond as necessary.  More emails will be forthcoming 
so please read so that you will stay current with what is going on. 

If you know of someone who would like to attend, all of the information and forms are on the 
website. 

Any questions, please contact Barb Murdock at heberbarb@gmail.com 

A List of a Dozen Handmade Gift Ideas for your Quilter Friends  

1. A Covered Journal  5.  A Table Runner   9.   A Neck Pad  

2. An Infinity Scarf  6.  A Quilted Wall-Hanging 10.  Lavender Sachets 

3. A Sewing Machine Cover 7. A Pillow made from Scraps 11.  A Half Apron w/Pockets 

4. An Zippered Pouch  8. A Pincushion   12.  Qulted Pot Holders 

mailto:heberbarb@gmail.com


 

 July Quilt Fair Photos 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

July Quilt Fair Photos Continued 
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Helena Miskin  

Wanda Sump 
Wanda Sump 

John Bunyan 

Springville Art Museum Quilt Show 2019 Award Winners 

 

Congratulations on All Your Beautiful Work Quilters! 
If you haven't seen the show yet, be sure to stop by the Springville Art  

Museum sometime before  September 21.  It's open Tuesdays- Saturdays        10 am -  5 

pm, Wednesdays 10 am - 9 pm.  This year's show is lovely and it will inspire your own quilt-

ing. A big thank you to Maureen Tuttle for all her hard work in organizing it, to our judges 

and to all the volunteers who helped with set up, registration and the trunk shows.  We 

couldn't have pulled it off without you. And thanks to all who visit the show and celebrate 

the art of quilting.  What a blessing it is to show our work in such a remarkable setting. 



 

 
SPRINGVILLE QUILT SHOW by Maureen Tuttle 

 
A big thank you to everyone who entered a quilt in the show this year.  We had a whopping 113 entries 
and were able to hang 108 of them.  We would have loved to hang all of them, but ran out of wall space in 
the museum.  I also want to extend a BIG sincere thank-you to all of the guild members who volunteered 
to help take in the quilts, hang the quilts, act as scribe to the judges, and who presented trunk shows and 
helped move and hold quilts at the trunk shows.  So many generous hands made this quilt show fabulous!  
 
The show runs through September 21st (museum is closed Sundays & Mondays).  You won’t want to miss 
visiting the museum to see all these beautiful quilts.  At the time I’m writing this I don’t know who the 
prize winners are, but congratulations  to all of you! 
 
I also want to say how much I enjoyed chairing the show this year, as well as serving in other capacities on 
the guild board for the past 7+ years and being a member for many more.  I am moving out of state the 
first of August (but will be back for retreat!), and I want to express my gratitude to all of you for your 
support and friendship these many years.  I will miss all of you! 

Karin Crawford- Best of Show Katherine Porter 

Helen Butler Shirley Olsen 



 

 



 

 The Patchwords Newsletter is published eleven 
times a year (Jan—Nov) and mailed or emailed to 
current members of the Utah Valley Quilt Guild. 

Current Membership: 259 

The Utah Valley Quilt Guild was established in 
1982 as a chapter of the Utah Quilt Guild. It is a 
non-profit organization dedicated to promoting 
the art of quilting through educational and social 
means and to provide service to the community. 

The Utah Valley Quilt Guild meetings are held on 
the 3rd Wednesday of the month (except Dec.) 

at:  OREM SENIOR CENTER 

93 NORTH 400 EAST,  OREM, UTAH.  

 

Membership dues for the Utah Valley Quilt Guild are 
$15/year for emailed Patchwords and $25/year if you 
want it mailed to you. Benefits include participation 
in monthly meetings, free entry to forums, checking 
out books from the Library, and discounts to many 
local quilting & fabric shops.   If you are past due 
with membership fees you will be given a one-month 
grace period.  After that you will not receive the 
Patchwords until you pay your dues.  Send dues to: 

 

Jeanee Stewart 

1674 West 1900 South 

Mapleton, UT 84664 

Classified Ads in Patchwords are free for members. 
These ads will run for two consecutive months unless 
otherwise notified.  

Advertising for business purposes is available at the 
following monthly rates: 

1/4 Page Ad: $10.00   1/2 Page Ad: $20.00 

Whole Page Ad: $40 

(UVQG Members receive a 20% discount 
Send checks to guild treasurer) 

 
Quilt Stands and other quilting supplies are 
available to rent from UVQG. Contact one of our 
Property Chairpersons for more info. 

Send any correspondence, comments,  articles, 
and ads to:  

Kim McCloskey – Newsletter Editor 
PatchwordsEditor@gmail.com 

Deadline for next issue:  August 25, 2019 
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Only 3 rules: 

1. Create a quilt that measurers: 

6” x 60”   

The quilt must have 3 layers, 

(top, batting backing)  

3. Made in any style of  your 



 

 

Postmaster: Contains time-sensitive material. 

Please deliver before August 10 

 

Chapter: Utah Quilt Guild 

1674 West 1900 South 
Mapleton, UT 84664 

Utah Valley Quilt Guild 


